
Pray the Rosary before the Election with
Archbishop Robert J. Carlson at the Holy Family

Shrine
November 3, 2024 @ 1:00 PM

Want to pray for our families, our community, and our country before the
election? Please join Archbishop Robert J. Carlson and other families praying the
Holy Rosary at the Holy Family Shrine on Sunday, November 3, at 1:00pm. The

Shrine, which is available for private prayer throughout the year, is located
at 1500 Highway W, Foristell, MO, one mile west of Highway 61 on Highway

W. There will be a social gathering with light refreshments to follow.

Kindly RSVP here (RSVPs are encouraged, not required)

Directions: Cedar Lake is located just five miles north of the intersection of Interstates 70 and 40/64. Take
Highway 61 approximately five miles north to HighwayW. Turn left and travel approximately one mile. The
entrance to Cedar Lake is marked with a sign on the left or on the southside of the road as you travel west. The
Shrine to the Holy Family is open every day from sunrise to sunset. Please note, Interstate 40/64 becomes Highway
61 north of Interstate 70, and continues on to Hannibal, Missouri.


